
Additional Information

My name is Tyrrell Gardiner and I seek your vote as I nominate for re-election to the Shire of Dardanup 
Council. Having lived and worked in the region all my life, I feel I have an understanding of our community, its 
strengths, challenges and aspirations. Appropriate and sustainable growth will ensure that our region remains 
a great place to live, work and raise a family.
 Since first being elected I have worked to represent the community, firstly as a Councillor and then as Deputy 
and Shire President. I am proud to be part of a team, that includes councillors and staff, who have 
consistently listened to community and delivered services and infrastructure to the highest standard possible. 
Results in this year's MARKYT Community Scorecard and the Office of Auditor General awarding of a Best 
Practise Entity for Financial reporting highlight the proficiency of the Shire of Dardanup organization. With 
your support I would like to continue to be part of the decision-making process and keep our Shire on a 
positive footing. I will continue to bring a pragmatic and collaborative approach to solving community issues 
and being able to advocate for our residents on a regional, state and federal level.
 The outlook for the Shire of Dardanup community is promising. Implementing plans and strategy effectively 
will be a major part of Council's role as we move into the future. With your support in the 2025 Local 
Government elections, I will continue to work for a sustainable, stronger Shire of Dardanup that we can all be 
proud of.


